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Question Response 

Letter The Sellafield Workers Campaign hereby formally RESPONDS to the consultation from the MRWS partnership. 
 
Let’s take a cool look at the precise question MRWS, acting on behalf of Cumbria, Copeland and Allerdale councils, is asking us all, including our 
Sellafield workforce. 
 
The MRWS asks:  should our community TAKE PART in the SEARCH for a site for a repository, without ANY commitment to host that repository? 
 
We can’t understand why any rational person would answer, “No, we will NOT take part in the search.”  
 
As West Cumbrians, we’ve worked with nuclear materials day in and day out for more than 50 years. We understand the need for rigorous, sound 
science, and for top-level technology.  We trust ourselves, and we trust our community. 
 
We believe that the MRWS Partnership should make a strong recommendation to the decision-making bodies that they participate in the next stage. 
 
We see it as essential that the trade unions continue to be involved in ANY FUTURE partnership taking the matter forward in a timely manner, should 
the decision to take part in the search be made the relevant bodies. 
 
We say: Yes, West Cumbria should take part in the search for “somewhere to put” a facility. 

  

 


